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Comments: Old growth forests should be conserved and not disturbed or harvested. They are few in number,

and are a great way to mitigate climate change. They are also essential for many other plant species and animal

species to survival. Old growth forests are also important to save so that present and future generations can

have the opportunity to see, research, and enjoy them. If they are gone, any resources needed from them in the

future will be lost. Thanks for your consideration. Sheryl Krohne


